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Mr. Chairperson, 

I have the honor to deliver the statement on behalf of the delegation of the 

Republic of Uganda. My delegation aligns itself with the statements on behalf of 

the African group and the Non-Aligned Movement; 

I will now make my remarks in national capacity: 

 We thank the Secretary-General for this year’s report on this agenda item 

A/78/130. A/78/130. In line with General Assembly resolution A/77/111, we 

look forward to the report to be submitted by the Secretary-General “to the 

Assembly at its seventy-ninth session reviewing all the submissions of Member 

States and relevant observers, as well as views expressed in the debates of the 

Sixth Committee, since the sixty-second session of the Assembly and identifying 

possible convergences and divergences on the definition, scope and application of 

universal jurisdiction for the consideration of the Committee”.   

 

My delegation commends the efforts of the Sixth Committee to further clarify the 

scope and application of the principle of universal jurisdiction. Nevertheless, the 

international community is still far from reaching a consensus over the 

definition, condition, scope, application and procedure of the Universal 

jurisdiction.  








